
St. Rose of Lima’s 75th Anniversary Organising Committee  

 Circular No. 2 (2022-2023) 

Ordering of the 75th Anniversary Yearbook 

Dear Graduates, 

This school year (2022-2023) is the 75th Anniversary of the schools sponsored by the Franciscan Missionaries 

of Mary. The organising committee of the event is now preparing the 75th Anniversary Yearbook. The 

Yearbook is rich in content. It includes the snapshots of the celebration activities organised by the college, the 

primary school and the kindergarten and is of great commemorative value. A copy of the Yearbook is priced 

at HK$100. 

If you would like to place an order for the Yearbook, please complete the reply slip and give a crossed 

cheque (payable to “FRANCISCAN MISSIONARIES OF MARY - SRL ANNIVERSARY”) to the 

School Office by 12th May, 2023 (Friday). Please write your name, class and year of graduation at the back 

of the cheque. 

Remark 

• The Yearbook will be distributed in September 2023. 

• Any payment made will not be refunded. 

 

Sr. Mak Yuen Suk, Lucia 

The Chairperson 

St. Rose of Lima’s 75th Anniversary Organising Committee 
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Reply Slip for “Ordering of the 75th Anniversary Yearbook” 

(Please give a crossed cheque to the School Office by 12th May, 2023) 

 

Dear Chairperson of the Organising Committee, 

I would like to place an order for the Yearbook. 

 

1. Number of Yearbook(s) (HK$100/copy): ______ 

 

2. Cheque number: ______                           

 

 

Name (in English): _____________________    Name (in Chinese): _____________________  

Signature: _____________________ 

Class: _________ Year of gradation: __________  

Email: ________________________    Contact Number: ________________________ 

 


